
Dear Members of Council and Staff, 
 
I support the Chapter 1168 draft as proposed to City Council on November 27, 2023. Thank you 
for recognizing that trees serve a vital service to our communities including cleaning air pollution 
and filtering water. We must plan for future generations, and protect our green infrastructure in 
Delaware, Ohio. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stacy Chaney-Blankenship, 
943 Executive Blvd, Delaware, OH 43015 
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